Rouse-Sirine Associates, Ltd. (RSA) is excited to announce the
addition of several new employees. RSA has welcomed the entire
staff from John E. Sirine and Associates, Ltd. (JES) effective January
1, 2019. JES has closed operations effective December 31, 2018.
While the closing of JES comes with mixed emotions, the final
chapter of JES legacy, allows a new chapter to begin at RSA. With the
addition of the JES staff, RSA is moving into 2019 with more
resources and an added abundance of survey experience to better
support our clients and projects. As we make the transition, we ask
that you please bear with us while we integrate the offices, and as
always, please feel free to contact us at any time for any questions

you may have.




